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The Human Kindness Initiative
PEN is excited to announce the Human Kindness Initiative, funded by the
American Rescue Plan Act. This series focuses on how we can create a
caring, connected community where people feel safe and that they belong.
This series will Kick off with Rosalind Wiseman of Cultures of Dignity on
September 24.  Rosalind's keynote - Raising Our Village - addresses how
we can create a culture of dignity for our young people.

Rosalind is a long-time friend to PEN and a New York Times best-selling
author including, Queen Bees & Wannabes, Masterminds and Wingmen,
and Courageous Discomfort. Her work challenges us to understand the
power of dignity to build courage, connection, and community.

Here's a sneak peak at what's in store so far:
September 24, 2024 The Human Kindness Initiative Kickoff featuring Rosalind Wiseman
 
October 10, 2024 Courageous Discomfort Workshop with Rosalind Wiseman
 
October 17th, 2024 "Transformative Stories" monologues by Motus Theater
 
October 29th, 2024  "Developing Healthy Peer Relationships" with Safehouse Progressive Alliance
of Nonviolence
 
November 12 "Much Ado About Nothing" performance by the CO Shakespeare Festival
 
November date TBD  "Assertive Communication" with Leticia Abajo 
 
February 6, 2025  Anti-bullying presentation for parents 
and
February 13, 2025  Anti Bullying Dance performance by the CO Conservatory of Dance
 
April 10, 2025 "Online Body Safety" by Blue Sky Bridge
 
April 17th, 2025 "Understanding Children's Sexuality" by Blue Sky Bridge
 
We will keep you informed as registration opens!
Visit www.parentengagementnetwork.org.

stacy.cornay@penbv.org

 

 

OPPORTUNITIES to Engage with PEN!
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http://www.parentengagementnetwork.org/


JOIN OUR BOARD

PEN is actively accepting applications from individuals interested
in serving on our Board of Directors. If you would like to assist
with the planning of our upcoming presentations or fundraising
activities we would love to hear from you. We are also looking for
someone with a law background. 

PEN's mission is to support parents in raising healthy, happy
humans. We appreciate new ideas and folks who are energized to
carry out those ideas.
 
Interested?  Fill out our Board Application Here
 
Contact: Kathy Valentine, Board Chair, for more information.
kathy.valentine@penbv.org Board Application

Form

 

APPLY TO BE OUR PROGRAM ASSISTANT

Join our team.  PEN is hiring an hourly part-time Program
Specialist. The ideal candidate will excel in working with a team,
managing internal and external coordination of programming and
registration for community outreach in the Boulder County area.
Approximately 50% of this job will encompass our work in
Longmont, with the remaining 50%  in Boulder, Louisville,
Lafayette, and Broomfield.
 
Interested? 
Click her for the Full Job Description
 
Contact: Stacy Cornay, Executive Director, with questions and to
submit your resume and cover latter.
Stacy.cornay@penbv.org Program Assistant

JOB

DESCRIPTION

 

BECOME A PEN PAL (Parents As Leaders in Schools)

We are seeking parents in BVSD Schools to join our PEN PAL
Program.
 
Help us to grow the program. As a parent leader you will:

act as a liaison between your school and PEN.
promote PEN Programs through your school.
have an opportunity to connect with other parents
attend monthly coaching and training sessions.

Interested?  Fill out the PEN PAL Interest form on the right. 
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https://forms.gle/3nqR5KsgCWA5QTHL6
https://forms.gle/3nqR5KsgCWA5QTHL6
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AGX8ZPHz4xfTY_gJmA9XdPvb7cwQRjG-/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AGX8ZPHz4xfTY_gJmA9XdPvb7cwQRjG-/view?usp=drive_link


 
Contact Paula Nelson, Program Director, for more details.
Paula.nelson@penbv.org

PEN PAL

Interest Form

 

Community Events:
Boulder Pride - June 30th
 
Sunshine, music, and a great turnout were all in order to make for an
incredible event.  PEN's Board and Staff enjoyed being there and the
opportunity to meet with those who stopped by our table.

 

Listen to our latest podcast:

In the coming year we will feature interviews with our community partners
who are participating in the Human Kindness Initiative.  

 

Donate Here

Thank you for your contributions! We are a 501c3 Nonprofit, so your donation is tax deductible: EIN #27-0710394

*|NPO_NAME|*
*|NPO_ADDRESS|*
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